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company registered in England and Wales No. 7542211 whose registered office is at the above address. 

 

To: Parents/Carers of Sixth Form Students 

 

Our Ref: 87810818 

 

11 October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Opt Out Letter 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We wanted to make you aware that on Friday 15 November R&R 

Studios will be in the Sixth Form filming. This will form part of our promotional materials for South 

Hunsley Sixth Form and will be shared within the local and wider community.  

 

We understand that not all students feel comfortable being filmed so we wanted to make sure that 

they could opt out. If you would like your child not to be part of the filming, mainly in the 

background of shots, please complete the opt out form by Thursday 14 November using the link 

below.   

 

https://forms.office.com/e/8ZaV2pkj2y 

 

Should you wish to discuss further details in person, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

paul.white@southhunsley.org.uk. You may leave an email with your contact details so I can 

contact you at a mutually convenient time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P. White 

Director of Sixth Form 
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